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This is our firm’s annual newsletter updating your knowledge on various legal issues. | want to thank you

for your referrals and continuing business.

As always, 2014 has been a busy year. | am currently a member of the executive council of the Florida
Bar Real Property and Trust Law section (“RPPTL") and serve as a Vice-Chair of the RPPTL, Florida Bar
Journal Editorial Committee and the Certification Seminar Committee, | also continue to volunteer at
CMA, the home of Winter and Hope, the stars of the recently released Dolphin Tale 2 (the sequel to

Dolphin Tale!). I recently became a CMA board member and Chairman of the CMA Planned Giving
Committee. My book, “The Survivor’s Navigator: A practical guide for dealing with the death of a loved one
in Florida’ is also available for purchase either in my office or Amazon.com. | am currently working on

“The Planning Navigator: A practical guide to estate planning in Florida”.

As you know, | concentrate my practice in the areas of estate planning, wills, revocable and irrevocable trusts, estate tax planning, charitable trusts, probate,
and trust administration. Even though | generally do not practice in other areas of law, such as probate and trust litigation, personal injury (such as slip and
fall, nursing home negligence, wrongful death and medical malpractice), corporations, family law, bankruptcy, elder law, collections, criminal law or real
estate, PLEASE CONTACT ME IF YOU NEED A REFERRAL.

My associate, Kit Van Pelt, is doing a wonderful job and will be here a year in October! We welcomed Heather Eady as our new Client Relations Coordinator
earlier this year, and Christine, Nancy, Simi, and Rachel continue to serve our clients in their excellent manner.,

My puppy, Teddi Bear, is a chocolate labradoodle who comes to the office every day. For those of you who remember Honeybear, you can see a tribute to her
on my website. Come by and greet Teddi, and, of course, if you are allergic or are not fond of dogs, she will be happy to stay with our staff during your visit.

Ihope you find this newsletter helpful. If you have any questions, then please contact Heather or Nancy for an appointment. Currently, | see clients on
Monday, Tuesday and Thursday and Kit sees clients Monday through Thursday. The office is open Monday through Thursday 8:30am to 5:00pm and is closed
on Fridays. However, if, for any reason, you require a Friday, evening, or weekend appointment, then please let us know. For your
convenience my firm accepts VISA, MasterCard and Discover. You can always view our website www.lawyergriffin.com for
current and new information, subscribe to my blog at helpwithestateplanning.com, or follow us on Facebook and Pinterest.

I hope you have a wonderful Holiday Season!

2, s #
Sincerely, gears

Linda Suzzanne Griffin : o

LINDA SUZZANNE GRIFFIN, P.A.




